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8 July 2024 
 
 
 
Barry Garrick 
 
Via email: fyi-request-27460-34cb45d2@requests.fyi.org.nz  

 
 
 

Dear Mr Garrick 

I write in reply to your Official Information Act request, received on 2 July 2024. You requested “the list 
of projections that make up your latest infrastructure pipeline snapshot? I believe it was from earlier 
this year in March or April but was only recently released. Please also include the projects' value and 
timelines”. 

The National Infrastructure Pipeline (Pipeline) is updated quarterly. Following each update, we publish 
an interactive report online that enables users to search the Pipeline, and a downloadable data file –
which contains the list of projects that you have requested. We later release the ‘Snapshot’ report 
(that you have referenced) that summarises the quarter’s update. 

The interactive report and data are located on our Insights Platform. Anyone can access this 
information by opening a free user-account on the Platform. We encourage you to register so that you 
can continue to access and search data on the Pipeline as it comes in. 

The data files are located on the ‘Data’ tab (see the circle 
on image) at the following Insights Platform report link: 
https://insights.tewaihanga.govt.nz/insights/all/bf754819  

For your convenience, I have also attached the March 
2024 data file. 

The information in the data file does not include 
confidential or commercially sensitive information.  Some 
of the information you are looking for (eg, project values 
or delivery dates) is provided as ranges. If you need more 
detailed information about particular projects, you will need to approach the responsible agencies for 
this.   

If you have any further questions about the Pipeline or how to access data on the Platform, you can 
contact our team directly at pipeline@tewaihanga.govt.nz  

In making my decision, I have considered the public interest considerations in section 9(1) of the 
Official Information Act.  
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Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on Te Waihanga’s 
website. 

This reply addresses the information you requested.  You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to 
investigate and review my decision. You can find information about how to do this on the 
Ombudsman’s website. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Barbara Tebbs 
General Manager, Policy  


